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1. Decisions or consultations sought this week 
There are 0 decision(s) or consultation(s) sought this week. 
For upcoming advice to be delivered in the next month please refer to section 5. 

 

2. Updates for Hon Chris Bishop, Minister of Housing  
 
MoU signed with Hyundai Engineering & Construction 
Kāinga Ora Urban Development and Delivery has signed an MoU with South Korea’s Hyundai 
Engineering & Construction Co. (through their local agent Ensen Developments Ltd) for the 
development of two sites at the Northcote Large-Scale Project (LSP) in Auckland. 
 
The MoU allows Hyundai to undertake due diligence on these sites for a period of 6 months, after 
which they will confirm the feasibility and move towards signing a Development Agreement with 
Kāinga Ora. 
 
The two sites (NC-31 and NC-35) cover 10,031sqm and have a target yield of 200 apartment units. 
 
Hyundai Engineering & Construction Co. is one of the leading construction companies in Asia and 
one of the largest developers in South Korea. They have recently established an office in Sydney 
and are currently exploring the New Zealand and Australia property markets. We anticipate 
significant opportunities with Hyundai bringing its technology and scale construction experience to 
New Zealand. 
 
Fletcher Residential Living had previously been in negotiations to develop these Northcote sites 
and had signed a non-binding term sheet but had not progressed to a development agreement. The 
development team is now exploring opportunities for Fletchers on other sites within the LSPs, which 
they may advance. 
 

Next steps: Kāinga Ora will keep you informed of progress on 
this MoU as it continues. 
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